
The 2021 Treehill calendar, listing the dates for our 

monthly board and neighborhood watch meetings as well 

as our annual meeting, is presently being worked out. 

Due to the ongoing pandemic, Treehill Park Condos will 

not be conducting any public meetings (nor allowing 

others to hold public meetings) in our rec center for the 

foreseeable future.  

All meetings will be held online via Zoom. 

A notice will be posted on the front page of treehillpark.org once the updated 

calendar for this year is available. 

Thank you! 

 


